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Sermon Notes 

March 3, 2024 

Prelude                                                                                Baptisms                              

                                                                                      O.C.C. Video                              

Welcome/Announcements                                              Chris Roth                       

        

“My Lighthouse” 

 

Call To Worship                   Luke 11:1                       Gerry Garrett 

Invocation Prayer          Gerry Garrett 

 

“Made For More” 

 

FLOC Update                                                               Vickie Morris                       
(Children ages 2-8 are dismissed to Children’s Church)   

  
“Great Are You Lord”         

 

Offertory Prayer/Benevolence Offering          Brooklyn Livingston 

                                                                 
Worship Through Giving 

Offertory                           “Remember”                 Sanctuary Choir 
                                                                                                                             

                                

Message                      “High Priestly Prayer”                Pastor Robb 

John 17:1-3 

(page 1070  in your pew Bible) 

 

Lord’s Supper                            

Body               “Be Still, Be Still My  Soul (Psalm 46)” 

Blood           “How Long O Lord How Long (Psalm 13)” 

   
Closing Prayer                                                                Ralph Stahl 

                                                                                                                             

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

 Chastity O’Neal     Wayne Dingman        Scott Gordon          Sue Hobson                                 

Harvey Vice     Melanie Bruffett       John Lawrence       Judd Chesnut 

Cheryl Grundy 

EXTENDED  CHURCH FAMILY 

Judy Reeves, friend of Anna & LeeRoy Voorhess  Wilmetta Jeffries, mother of Gale Main  

Glenda Thomas, mother of Mike Thomas   Kathy Bell, grandmother of Jennifer Beem       

     Brenda McKay, friend of Sheila Stevens  Josh Blanchard, cousin of Leena Harris   

Nancy Adams, sister of David Howard & Susan Roland 

Shana Ball, family of Rebecca & Sterling Moore       

Jerry Bunn, friend of Dick & Linda Pope       Dohnyetta Robinson  
Jentri Banwart, granddaughter of David & Peggy Banwart         

 Rachel Hopkins, niece of Donna Oglesby    Rick VanGilder, son of Patsy VanGilder   
Brett Campbell, friend of Belinda & Dayne Shoff   

Donna Faglie, friend of Jane Houghton          Joel Miller, friend of Mae Cooper           

    Tim Gifford, friend of David Banwart      Jeannie Koehn, mother of Mike Koehn                          
Travis Stroud, son of Carol Stroud      Tina Walker, sister of Cindi Sprouls                                                       

Jeanie & Bill Burkhardt, sister and brother in law of David Thrasher                             
  Billy Schnaufer,  brother in law of Gary & Nina White    

Scott Gordon, friend of Bruffet’s & Sandberg’s    Rod Jurgens, friend of Sheila Stevens        
Nancy Kirby, Kay McKee’s sister in law     Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts               

 Tyler Worthington, grandson of Shirley Hildebrand                                                            
Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore     John Orahood, friend of Leon Bishop  

                                                                              

MILITARY/1st RESPONDER PERSONNEL 

Amanda Dunford, Navy, Va, family of Russ & Rita Bennett  

Brian Jenkins, Army, Germany, nephew of Jerald Lehman 
Taylor Sheat, National Guard, nephew of Chris Sheat 

Rene Gamache-Army, husband of Jerica (Stahl) Gamache 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army-Washington, son of Linda Jones 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

       Mark Jones –Navy– Illinois, son of Linda Jones 
Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 
 MISSION OUTREACH 

Bldg. Committee/Project        Pastoral Staff         Lamar’s Unchurched       

VBS           Issues in Haiti /Ukraine/ Israel        

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

                                                

                                           Safety Tidbit 

  One of the safety measures in place at First Baptist Church 

 as well as at almost all other churches, is a Background Check.  

 Anyone 18 years of age & older,  planning to work with any age of  

  children are required to have a completed Background Check.  

      It is at NO COST to you, the church pays for this service.          

              The Background Checks are good for 5 Years.  

            All that is required of you, is to come by the office, 

  pick up the form, fill it out and return it.  We welcome volunteers 

  for VBS, Nursery, TEAM KIDS,  Children’s Church, Youth, etc.  

                    Let’s do our part to keep our kids safe.  



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, MAR. 3 
 8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal   
 9:00 am    Sunday School                   
10:15 am   Worship Service-Baptisms,, 
              Benevolence offering, Lord’s Supper 
   5:30 pm  Small groups  
 
TUESDAY, MAR. 5 
  10:30 am  YAH Council Meeting 
    7:00 pm  Church Council Meeting 
    
WEDNESDAY, MAR. 6 
      5:30 pm  Praise Team  
      6:00 pm  Team Kids  
      6:30 pm  Women’s Bible study  
      6:30 pm  Sanctuary Choir 
      6:30 pm  Prayer/ Bible Study/ 1 Thess.  
      6:30 pm  Men’s Bible Study/ Book of James 
      7:00 pm  Collision Youth 
      7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Handbells   
 
THURSDAY, MAR. 7 
    9:00 am   Women’s  BSF (Bible Study Fellowship) 
    1:30 pm   Women’s Bible study                   
                                                                                 

SUNDAY, MAR. 10-Daylight Savings Begins 
 8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal             
 9:00 am   Sunday School  
10:15 am  Worship Service 
          Fellowship Supper-Fellowship Hall 
  5:00 pm  Carry Out-option 
  5:30 pm  Dine In Meal      
  6:00 pm  Business Meeting  
          NO SMALL GROUPS TONIGHT 

Volunteers for Next Week-March 10th 

Kingdom Kids-Nursery  
 

   Coordinator: Laura McDonald 

   Workers:  Chris & Chastity O’Neal 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
                            Greeters 
        NE Door :   Dean Westbay 
        NW Door:   Jerry / Suzanne Cloyed 
        SW Door:   Todd / Staci King 
        SE Door :   David Roberts 

 

Connection Center 
Teresa Roberts 

 
Audio/Visual 

            Sound:   Chris Roth 
  Lights/Video:   Valerie Waggoner 

Children’s Church    /    Littles Church 
Julie Means              Bethany Aborn 

 
 Deacon of the Month 

Larry Reed / Wayne Dingman 

Small Groups Today @ 5:30 pm 

          Upcoming Meetings 

 
 

It’s not too late to join!  
Sunday, Feb.18th- Mar. 24th   5:30 pm  

No Small Groups Sun. Mar. 10th-(Business Meeting) 
Romans:  Chapters  7-11 

Facilitators:  Steve Livingston @ FBC Fellowship Hall 
Bryan Robertson @ David & Pam Caruthers-  1302 College St.  
Tom Main @ Bert & Shawna Phipps -  388 West U.S. Hwy 160 

Donations for Operation Christmas Child Packing Parties 

It is time to begin preparing for the Youth and Children  
Operation Christmas Child Packing Parties that will be held 
in October.  A goal has been set for the children and youth 
to pack a total of 150 shoeboxes.  Church-wide collections 
will be held March through September with specific items 
collected each month.  A list of monthly donation items is 
available to help you plan, prepare, and purchase the  
needed items. 

March items:  bars of soap, small flashlights and gloves 

We need 150 of each item.  Please bring the items to the 
church and put in the tubs provided.  

Your participation in this ministry is very important for it to 
be successful and will allow our children and youth an    
opportunity to serve through a “hands-on” activity. 

Later in the year individuals and families will have the     
opportunity to personally fill shoeboxes.  It is our prayer 
that more children will have the joy of receiving a gift and 
an opportunity to hear the Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at First Baptist Church Lamar 

 

     You are the funnel. 

   The kids are the bottle. 

    Sand is God’s Word. 

     You can be the very    

     best funnel to pour 

    into kids during VBS!  

   See the volunteer form in the bulletin and  

                                  join in! 

There will be a VBS decoration work day on   

                    Friday, March 15th.  

 We will start at 9:00 am  and have pizza for  

  lunch.  We welcome your help however  

              much time you have to give!   

     Missouri Baptist Disaster 

               Relief Training.  

             Fri & Sat. Mar. 8th & 9th 

          @ Concord Baptist Church in  

        Jefferson City, Mo. For more info 

 see flyer on bulletin boards or talk to     

            Barb & Tharran Gaines 

               Tuesday, March 5th 

    YAH Council Meeting    10:30 am 

    Church Council Meeting  7:00 pm  

               Sunday, March 10th 

            Fellowship Supper 

  Carry Out 5:00 pm  Dine In 5:30 pm 

            Business Meeting  6:00 pm  

                Sunday March 17th  

     O. P. B. A. Semi Annual Meeting 

     @ 3:00 pm First Baptist Church,      

                       Golden City 

   PRAYER WARRIOR BANQUET 

    Mon. Mar.25th @ 5:30 pm  

     Please let the church office  

       know if you plan to attend. 

  There will be NO DELIVERY to schools  

 in March. Bring your gift to the banquet.  

                Baptist Hill Camp  

   Is now hiring Summer help to staff the  

 upcoming camps.  Applicants must be 18 yrs 

  or older.  6 & 12 week opportunities are  

                available.  Apply on line at    

             http://baptisthillassembly.com  

  Please text or call 417-489-0855 to let us    

                          know you applied.  

    A “Thank You” Note is on the  

    Bulletin board from the family  

              Of Elwood Fisher 

    Spring Devotionals and Magazines are  

           In the Gathering area-FREE 


